
From: Donna Legge
To: Los Altos Parks & Recreation Commission
Subject: Fwd: Dog park
Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 12:06:45 AM

Chair Yeh, please find email below from resident regarding her opposition to Lincoln Park as
a fenced-in dog park.

Sincerely, Donna

Donna Legge
City of Los Altos
Recreation & Community Services Director
Office: 650.947.2889

-------- Original message --------
From: Wendy Reynolds < >
Date: 11/24/19 10:34 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: Donna Legge <dlegge@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: Dog park

Please DO NOT consider Lincoln Park for a dog park. It is too narrow by the churches and now that
we have found out there will be a preschool and after school program for 90 children at Foothills
Congregational the park will really need open space. It will be much more congested with school
programs. 
Again PLEASE DO NOT CONSIDER LINCOLN PARK. 
Thanks Wendy Reynolds 
Sent from my iPad
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